
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 81.00% 

Sycamores – 86.9% 

Poplars – 97.33% 

Maples – 90.91% 

Elms – 94.41% 

Hawthorns – 96.88% 

Chestnuts – 96.76% 

 

Well done to Poplars again this 

week. The race to win the 

attendance for this term is still 

extremely close between 4 classes. 

Just 2 weeks to go until we 

announce the winners, who will 

receive a special treat in the last 

week of term.  

 
 

Class News 

Seedlings – Seedlings have blown us away this week with their number 

work! They also enjoyed rescuing animals from rubbish in ‘the ocean.’ 

Saplings – This week we have enjoyed our new story ‘Commotion in the 

Ocean’ and we have been writing some super descriptive sentences about 

creatures.  

Sycamores – This week Sycamores have created some amazing information 

posters about saving the environment, which you can see on the school 

Instagram! We have made a great effort at identify money, in maths. We 

have also linked this with our PSHE lessons- what money is used for, how we 

get money and how to spend/save it. The children have had a great week. I 

am so proud of the progress they have made, since September. They are 

definitely ready for year 2!  

Poplars – A fantastic week reading Mass and doing our class assembly! 

Maples – Maples gave a fantastic concert with Mr Doyle on the samba 

drums.  

Elms – We have been inspired by the words of St. Paul and the actions of St 

john Paul II when learning about forgiveness and reconciliation.  

Hawthorns – This week, Hawthorns have explored the rules of debate. We 

discussed the kind of debates which occur in the Houses of 

Parliament.  

Chestnuts – Chestnuts have been busy practicing for their 

performance in the Leaver’s Assembly.  

Well done to our fantastic drummers from 

Maples class who performed fore their parents 

last week. We’ve been hearing them all rehearse 

all year but I had no idea they were as good as 

that! How can I not mention Show Club? They 

were absolutely outstanding. I’m biased as their 

Headteacher - but I think they stole the show. 

The remainder of our Y6 had a fantastic time at 

the Youth Village in Consett. Our KS2 children 

were excellently behaved at Mass on 

Wednesday for the feast of SS Peter and Paul, as 

were all of the school today. We hope the 

weather is kind so we can see you all in school 

next week for Sports Day. 

Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


